
TOXIC CHEMICALS 
IN OUR DRINKING 
WATER THREATEN 
OUR KIDS’ HEALTH

TOXIC PFAS chemicals are linked to 

permanent health issues like cancer, 

autoimmune disease and a weakened 

immune system.



 

WILL CLEAN UP OUR 
WATER & PROTECT 
OUR HEALTH

As State Representative,  
Christine Morse will clean up toxic 
pollution in our drinking water and 
make polluters foot the bill for the 
cleanup, not taxpayers.

C H R I S T I N E  M O R S E  W I L L  P R O T E C T  O U R  W A T E R  &  O U R  H E A L T H
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CHRISTINE MORSE
Christine Morse’s top priority is protecting the health of our kids 
and most vulnerable. Toxic PFAS chemicals linked to cancer, a 
weakened immune system and other diseases have been found 
in the drinking water of more than 1.9 million Michiganders, 
putting our health further at risk.1
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